
 

Date: August, 2023 

Notice on Discontinuation of Damper Rolls 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 
 
Damper Rolls will be discontinued as follows. 
We understand this change may be bothersome, but we appreciate your understanding. 

 
[Discontinued Part Numbers] 
Damper Rolls MDR Series 
・ MDR-41-5 
・ MDR-52-5 
・ MDR-52-6 
・ MDR-52-6.35 
・ MDR-57-6 
・ MDR-57-6.35 
・ MDR-57-8 

 
[Discontinuation Date] 
This product will be discontinued as soon as stock in Japan runs out. 
Note that we do not offer returns/exchanges as a result of this discontinuation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
Hiroki Goto 
Engineering Manager 
NBK America LLC 
307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
www.nbk1560.com 
Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 
Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 
Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 
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